



Headteacher: Alan Gray, M.Sc., F.R.S.A.

Deputy Headteacher: Mark Nicholls, BA (Hons)

Deputy Headteacher: Caroline Creaby, BA, M.Ed., Ed.D.

The Ridgeway, St. Albans, Hertfordshire. AL4 9NX

Telephone: 01727 799560

Email: admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk Website: www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk

Letter No: 197/2023

24th May 2023

Dear Student,

Sixth Form Induction: Wednesday 28th and Thursday 29th June 2023

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you of the following:

All students intending to join the Sixth Form at Sandringham in September 2023 are expected to undertake a two-day induction event on **Wednesday 28**th **and Thursday 29**th **June 2023**. During this induction you will have the following opportunities:

- A chance to sample A-level/Level 3 qualifications that you are looking to study through the delivery of taster lessons.
- An opportunity to collect BSV Summer Work. This work is to be completed and handed in during the first lessons in September.
- An opportunity to meet new students, both external to Sandringham School and those who will study here from consortium schools.
- A chance to meet the Head of Sixth Form, Performance Director (Year 12) and the Sixth Form team.

Where do I go?

Induction starts promptly at 8.30am on Wednesday 28th June. Please come straight to the Sixth Form Centre. You will be given an individual booklet and timetable with full details of the induction programme.

What should I wear?

We expect all Sixth Form students to set an example to the rest of the school through their business attire and the way they present themselves. During induction you are expected to wear smart business attire, in accordance with the published dress code.

What do I need to bring with me?

- Notepad and pens you will be completing work in your lessons.
- Lunch Starbucks will be open all day, selling food and drinks.

















What time will I finish?

We will finish at 3.30pm on Wednesday. Thursday will start at 9.00am and we will finish at 12.15pm.

How do I get to Beaumont / Verulam?

Minibuses run to take you to and from the school. If you are studying a subject at Beaumont or Verulam on Wednesday afternoon, then you will need to make your own way home after your lesson. Similarly, if you have your first lesson on Thursday morning at one of these schools, you will need to make your own way there.

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 28th June. If you have any further queries, please email louise.grubb@sandringham.herts.sch.uk

Yours sincerely,

Athena Pitsillis
Director of Sixth Form

Rachael Potter Performance Director: Year 12